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17/11/2020  13:24:572020/4619/P INT P Jenkins I own Flat 14 which is the top floor of this building.

I am concerned the installation may pose an number of problems in itself due to radiation/ radio waves.

Secondly I am aware there are significant security issues with unauthorised access to the roof of the building 

by external parties (not just residents from 244 and 242). I have reported these when aware to the Community 

Support Team in the past as I suspect drug dealing.

I would like reduced access and am also concerned equipment could be damaged as was the lift housing last 

year- doors wrenched off by vandals
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